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Questions and Answers 2 
        
Q1. Due to the current large volume of RFPs and to allow resources time with family over the 

Christmas Season, we respectfully request the Crown to extend the due date to January 
15, 2015? 
 

A1. The Public Prosecution Service of Canada, on behalf of the Office of the Commissioner 
of Canada Elections, will not be extending the period of solicitation due to departmental 
requirements under strict deadlines. 
 


